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NUNEATON & BEDWORTH OLDER PEOPLES FORUM MINUTES OF 

MEETING HELD ON 20th January 2015 

Notes of the AGM 20th January 2015 

Present 26  Apologies 4 

Minutes from the meeting held on the 9th December 2014 – read and approved.  

Matters arising: Mr David Leach our previous speaker at the December meeting 

suggested that we could arrange a visit from members of the Forum to visit the 

Mayors Parlour so that they may see the Civic Silver Collection. 

This was agreed and Margaret Thorpe and Shirley Suddens kindly offered to 

organize this. 

The following people were elected to serve on the committee for the forthcoming 

year. 

Chairman Mr Darrell Buckley. 

Proposed by L Beasley 2nd By Chris Emery   

Secretary Mrs Mary Beaumont 

Proposed by Janet Buckley 2nd Dorothy Thomas 

Treasurer Mrs. Mary Slack 

Proposed by Ferdi Lennon 2nd by Audrey Ludgate   

Minutes Secretary Mrs. Helen Taylor 

Proposed by Tom Wheatley 2nd Margaret Wheatley 

 

Useful events being held: - 

(a) Mental Health problems seminar 11th March The Chase Hotel Nuneaton. 

10.00am to 3.00pm 

(b) Silver Link Training contact Darrell 

(c) New Government Scheme Pensioner Bond Maximum £10,000 minimum £500 

interest is taxable 

(d) Dementia Friendly Information Evening Bulkington Village Centre 27th February 

7.00pm to 9pm 

(e) Coffee Morning “Time for A Cupper” for Admiral Nurses 9th March 10am to 12.30 

Our Lady of The Sacred Heart Church Hall Weston Lane Bulkington 

 

Treasurer’s Report  
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Bank balance 12-01-2015   £1,753.55 

Outstanding invoice for room hire £67.40 

Tea money £15.00 subs £52.00 

 

Suggestions for speakers for this year 

Clinical Commissioning Group 

Manager of George Eliot Hospital 

Councillor John Beaumont the Older Peoples Representative from Nuneaton & 

Bedworth Borough Council gave a brief update on the current situation within the 

area. 

A general discussion amongst member took place with several issues of concern 

being raised – N.H.S. Home Care and much more. 

A speaker was invited to talk about the new Housing project Oakwood Gardens in 

Bedworth. But unfortunately did not turn up, Mary to make enquiries. 

 

Our next meeting will be held on the 17th February 2015 at 10.00 

Meeting closed at 12.00 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


